
October 7, 2020 

Dear Planning Board, 

I support Captain Grosscup's variance request at 13 Hilton Haven Road, Key West. 

Captain Grosscup has been a strong supporter of the City of Key West, through his current service to the 

US Coast Guard Cutter Ingham Maritime Museum, Conch Republic Navy, Propeller Club Port of Key West 

and Key West Maritime Historical Society. His past service including his service to Country is too lengthy 

for this purpose. If anyone deserves consideration from the City of Key West for a variance it is Captain 

Grosscup. 

Respectfully, 

Theresa Faber 
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